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October 18, 2021

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DW 21-115 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.-Anheuser Busch Special Contract
Revisions to Cost to Service

Dear Chairwoman Martin:

This proceeding commenced on June 4, 2021 with the filing by Pennichuck Water Works,
Inc. (PWW) of a new proposed special contract with one of PWW’s largest users,
Anheuser-Busch, LLC. That proposed special contract was based on a cost of service
study. That cost of service study has since been revised in light of new data. That new
data is that surrounding communities are now seeking to revise their existing special
contracts with PWW to address groundwater contamination of their water sources.
Discussions with those communities is ongoing and has not yet produced filings for the
Commission’s review.

The net result of the expected changes to these other community special contracts is that
they change the costs borne by Anheuser-Busch, LLC. Therefore, PWW will be revising
its filing originally submitted for Commission review. PWW expects to have these
revisions completed and filed with the Commission within the next two weeks. This
correspondence is to alert the Commission of this pending revision to its Anheuser-Busch,
LLC filing.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

Very Truly Yours,

Marcia A. Brown

cc: Docket Related Service List
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